City of Dakima
State of Weashington

October 29, 1957

Mr, Clifford C. Relander, City Editor
Republic Publishing Company

114 North 4th Street

Yakima, Washington

Dear Click:

You will receive the official thank you from Mr. Wiley Carpenter of
the Washington Finance Officers Association, but I personally thank you
for the excellent coverage, the publicity and pictures you made of our
session, The members of the W.F.0.A. were very pleased with the courtesies
extended to them,

Our session was a success, thanks to those who actively participated.

/ébﬂfoz/

Gladys H. Richter

Again my personal thanks

“Fenit Boful of the Nation”




